
	
  
Dear Parents	
  
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be revisiting nouns and adjectives. We will also be focusing on 
writing sentences using capital letters, full stops and the correct font size. 
 
In Numeracy , we will be ordering 2-digit numbers, recalling number bonds to 20 
and using bonds to 10 to help us solve bonds to 100.  
 
In Science, we will be learning about what liquids dissolve in water. We will also 
be conducting an experiment to see if we can get salt back from warm water once 
it has dissolved. 
 
In IPC we are starting our new exciting topic ‘The Magic Toy Maker’.  We will be 
looking at different types of toys and thinking about the differences between old 
and new toys. 
 
In ICT, we will be learning about how to login and access Mathletics. We will be 
using our logins in the front of our communication books so you can practise at 
home. 
 
In PSHE, we will be learning about to be a good friend and what it looks like in 
school. 
 
For Spell ings , students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following Thursday.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 
• Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak) for updates from the Year 

group.  
• Please remember that sports ECAs start this week.  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         

(1-5 October 2017) 


